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Remington Residents at the BMA 
 

The faces of 12 Rem-
ington residents are 
on display at the Balti-
more Museum of Art.   
 

The exhibition, titled 
12 portraits of Rem-
ington Residents was 
created by Baltimore 
street artist Gaia in 
2012. 
 

The exhibition is 
based on Paul Gau-
g u in ’ s  pa in t i ng , 
“Woman of the 
Mango” which is also shown at the BMA. Admission 
to the BMA is free and the exhibition will run until 
May 5th, 2013. Go take a new look at some old 
neighbors.  

The owners of Woodberry Kitchen, one the city's most 

popular dining destinations, are planning to open a 

butcher shop and restaurant in Remington, according 

to a February 19th article in the Baltimore Sun.  

The new businesses are part of the redevelopment of 

the old Mr. James Tire Shop at 26th and Howard, 

which was covered by the Remington Newsletter in its 

January 2013 issue. The restaurant/butcher shop will 

be accompanied by Single Carrot Theater and office 

space for Young Audiences, a nonprofit organization.  

The project is being developed by Seawall Develop-

ment Corporation, which also redeveloped Millers 

Court across the street. Spike Gjerde, the owner of 

Woodberry Kitchen, said of the project, "We love 

what's happening in Remington, and we’re amped  to 

hopefully be part of a growing community."  

Seawall is also working on homes on Remington Ave-
nue across from Anderson’s. The large second floor 
windows are just one of the new visions to create in-
teresting living space. They are part of Sewall’s  30 by 
13 initiative. The goal is to redefine and sell 30 
houses in Remington by 2013. Seawall’s vision is to 
reinvent the experience buyers have from both the 
outside and from the inside of the homes. 

Butcher Shop, Restaurant and Carrot 

Theatre to be part of Remington 

Beyond Facebook for Remington 
 
Next door Remington was 
created as a place for 
neighbors to go online 
and chat about happenings in the neighborhood. It 
is not Facebook (where there are Friends of Rem-
ington and Remington History Club pages), but a 
much more private social media experience. 
 

You can join by going to - 
https://remingtonmd.nextdoor.com/news_feed/ 
When you sign up they will need to ‘verify’ your resi-
dence and that can be done by them sending you a 
postcard with a code on it.  
 

There are 54 Remington residents have already 
joined and we are enjoying conversations about 
things from history of Remington, crime in the 
neighborhood, residents comparing memories, infor-
mation on local handymen, dentists and doctors. 
Stop in, read and share! 



  

Join the Greater Remington  
Improvement Association! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

March 18th  at 7 pm 
At Greenmount School  

on 30th street 
 

Visit www.griaonline.org for more information and 
to view coming events, blogs, and past newsletters.  
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St. Mary’s Outreach Center 
Community events 
 
Healthy Heart & Blood Pressure Screenings 

When:                  Thursday, March 7th 

Time:                    9:30 – 11 am 

Where:                3838 Roland Avenue in the Social Room 

 

Come and hear a talk on Healthy Hearts, get your blood pres-

sure take and talk with a pharmacist about your medica-

tions.  There will be time for Q & A. 

Sponsored by St. Mary’s Outreach Center and University of 

Maryland School of Pharmacy. 

Any question and to reserve your space call 410-366-3106 

 

St. Mary’s Outreach Center 
3900 Roland Avenue  Hampden   

410-366-3106 

Celebrate with Remington 
 

April 20th 
Love your Mother Earth Day 

 
300 block of W. 27th Street  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There will be a celebration for Green Day on 
April 20th. The focus will be on the Climate 
Changing that is happening now and how it 
will affect us in the future. 
 
Come participate in - 
 Tree Planting 
 Making rain barrels  
 Workshops for the kids 
 Gardening in Remington 
 Recycle Round up for used phones, print-

ers, small electronics and computers 
Learn about - 
 Biking in the City 
 Solar panels in Remington 
 Eradication of Rats 
 BGE energy use 
 Meatless Mondays and how it can help 
 
Come join in the fun of earth friendly crafts for 
adults and children, take home some seeds to 
start your own garden and learn how just some 
little changes can make a difference. 
 

The Earth is what we all  

have in common. 

- Wendell Berry 

 

The Church of the Guardian Angel  
Sunday  8am and 10 am 

Tuesday  4pm  - Bible Study 

Wednesday 7 pm - Complin 

Thursday 4pm  - Prayer Group 

 

Saints Philip and James Catholic 
Church 
 

Weekend Masses:  
Saturday  4:30pm,  
Sunday     7:30,  9:00, 11:00 am and  5pm 
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Remington Community Newsletter 
 

 

This newsletter is produced and distributed to the residents and 

business located in the neighborhood of Remington with the col-

laboration of the following partners: Episcopal Housing Corpora-

tion, G.R.I.A., The Church of the Guardian Angel, and the 

Greater Homewood Community Corporation. 

 

Everyone is welcome to contribute information about activities 

and events in the Remington Neighborhood.  Contact Betsy at 

410-366-6200. 

Community Events  
In Remington 

At Guardian Angel Church 
335 W. 27th Street   In Kromer Hall 

 

 

Homework Club  
 

Monday nights at Church of the Guardian Angel.  

NEW - Free Community Movie, then dinner, 

Wednesday  

At 4pm there will be a FREE movie 
for neighbors in the community and 
following that at 6 pm, will be the 
Community dinner. 
 

Food Pantry 
 

Every Wednesday from 9am-9:45am the food pantry is 
open at Kromer Hall (335 W. 27th St.)  A bag of healthy 
foods is distributed to all in need who live in Remington. 
Bring proof of residence in the 21211 zip code.  

Free Tax preparation 2013 
 

Get your taxes done for free! The Baltimore CASH 
Campaign is gearing up for tax season 2013.  They 
are scheduling appointments for free tax preparation 

and will review with you all 
the paperwork you need to 
bring to the appointment.  
 

For Remington, the most 
convenient location is PNC 
Bank at 12 E. 25th 
Street. This PNC branch 
also offers help with sav-
ings bonds, savings ac-

counts and other financial resources.   
 

Baltimore CASH campaign is here to help you get the 
most from the taxes you paid last year. For a com-
plete list of tax preparation sites, please visit http://
www.baltimorecashcampaign.org. 

 Get your Maryland I.D. Card  
 

This is needed for many official documents, such as the 
MTA bus pass, food pantry, social security and others. If 
you have lost yours, let us help! 
 
If you are having trouble getting a Maryland State ID, 
(maybe you need to get a birth certificate first?) don’t de-
spair, The Church of the Guardian Angel and Episcopal 
Housing Corporation can help!  
 
We can walk you through the process, help you fill out 
paperwork, and provide you with transportation to the 
MVA. Also, thanks to a donation from Episcopal Housing 
Corporation, we can cover half the cost of getting an ID 
AND a birth certificate.  
 
To get started, come to the Guardian Angel food pantry 
on Wednesday mornings between 9 and 9:45 am at Kro-
mer Hall (335 W. 27th St.) and talk to Kezia Snipe or call 
her at 443-803-1952. 

Community School Greenhouse  

This years class of The Community 
School is initiating a long term pro-
ject to establish a greenhouse to 
learn horticulture, grow food for the 
school, and sell plants to keep this 
project funded.  

Several years ago they identified the 
need to improve the health of the 
students with nutritious foods. The 
students are at the school 10 hours 
a day and there is a hot meal each 

day.  This is the next step in this process allowing the 
students to learn about growing food while supplying 
the school with fresh fruits and vegetables. 

This project has been on the drawing board for several 
years. A deck has been built on the back of the building 
to locate the greenhouse. Everything has been done 
with volunteers and donated materials.   
 
 A greenhouse has just been ordered - a Riga llls that is 
suited to year round growing. Donations are still needed 
to complete this, and it’s a wonderful project for the 
Community School and for Remington.  
 
Go to http://www.causes.com/actions/1733028-help-the
-students-start-a-greenhouse or see Tom Cullota’s link 
on his facebook page.  

http://www.baltimorecashcampaign.org
http://www.baltimorecashcampaign.org
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RICKY La RICCI 
  

Roofing and Home Services 

410-404-0162 
 

2921 Huntingdon Ave.  Remington, MD 
 

Reliable Services        Free Estimates 
 

All types of Roof and Home Repair 
Handling Remington homes for 37 years 

 

Licensed and Insured MHIC#98703 

Torch-down rubber 
Hot asphalt 
Gutters 

Downspouts 
Drywall, Painting 
New Decks and siding 

 

 

410-554-9797 
 

FREE DELIVERY  Min. $10.00 order          Open 10 am to Midnight 

Hopkins Pizza Specials 
 

 

Medium 1 topping      $6.99 

Large 1 topping   $7.99 

Xlarge 1 topping         $8.99 

(Pick up Only) 

 

A Friendly Reminder  
 

Please help keep Remington clean by picking up after your 

dog.  The Baltimore City Ordinance §10-313 requires the 

owner or keeper of an animal to immediately remove all 

feces left by the animal on private or public property. 
 

 

 

 Let’s all do our 

part to keep  

our 

neighborhood 

clean!  


